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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

November 21, 2001

TO:


ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

Attached is a list of the propositions that will be on the March 2002 ballot.  If you would like a copy of the proposition analyses please feel free to call our office at 213/922-2223 or check the LAO website www.lao.ca.gov.
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